Dear Parents:

Welcome back to school! To ensure the first school day is running smoothly, please review the following note from our PTA:

1.关注学校每一个学生的进出安全。家长到校后,务必先停好车,护送孩子进校后,才能 离开。杜绝一切不安全因素。严禁学生从乒乓室后门进出,严禁学生独自离校。

2.保持校内的环境整洁。请提醒学生不要破坏公物、乱涂乱画、以及乱扔纸屑、报纸、饭盒等。需要时,请自己动手捡一捡。特别是下午 1:00 到 2:00 提醒学生吃完午饭后,把饭盒扔到垃圾桶。学校布置了很多装饰、器材,保护公物不受损坏。

3.遵守纪律是安全的保障。请制止学生在走廊或大厅里奔跑、打闹、大喊大叫、做激烈的运动等。

If you haven't done the registration for the fall semester, please check the class schedule posted on our website; you can do online registration at home (http://bostoncccc.org/weekend/user_login.asp), then bring the printout to school to pay the

tuition, or if you want, you may do onsite registration in room #22, the registration station will be open 9am on Sundays during the September (9/13, 9/20, 9/27), please note that the Late fee will apply if one paid tuition after 10/1/2015.

It is highly recommended that you do the online registration at home then pay tuition at school to avoid waiting in long line.

Two new classes will start in this fall semester, 街舞班 and 奥数班, please see http://www.cambridgechineseschool.org/programs/weekend_school.asp for details.

Thank you!

CCCC Sunday Program

781-788-8558